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The Home & School Association 
is comprised of all school families 
and staff. The HASA supports the 
mission of the school by providing 
an association that is alive and 
active and encourages 
participation. The HASA will 
facilitate open communication 
among parents, caregivers, school 
and community. 
 

HASA Board Meeting Minutes 
St. Francis of the Lakes Catholic School 
Home & School Association 
 
Date | Time:  Wednesday, January | 7:00pm 

Location: Brickhouse Pizza 
 
Start: 7:00pm End: 8:20pm  
Board/Staff Present-Tonya Van Slyke, Jessica Jennings, Angie 
Gadacz, Maria Prozinski, Deb Euteneuer , Jen Nagel. 
 
OPENING PRAYER 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
OPEN BUSINESS 

 Results from wine raffle: School raised close to $2,000.00 
 Thanks you sent to Volunteers who helped.  Committee will 

strive to send thank you and acknowledge those who volunteer 
 There were some wrapping issues with the staples on wine boxes. School is reevaluating 

whether to keep the wine raffle in coming years.  
 

New Business 
 Catholic Schools Week- January 29th – Feb 4th. Agenda for the week went out to the families. 

HASA plans to participate with table and possible goodie bad. HASA plans to be at Open house 
to promote HASA. 

 Family Fun Night: Committee met at The Schmitt’s house to start the planning process. There 
are volunteers for everything except games. Joni suggested asking people who signed up for 
FFN and asking room parents to contact parents. Talk to Becky about contacting room parents. 
The best way to get volunteers is to personally invite them to help. Mass emails don’t always 
work. Jonie will keep track of registration. 

 Drama club status: No one has come forward to take on a school play. Ideas were thrown 
around.  A few ideas to contact Drama director at CLC, instead of play to have a talent show, or 
a variety show with each class taking on theme. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Communications-no news 
Student Life- The Cub Scouts are having their annual Pinewood Derby Race Sunday, January 

29nd at 1:30pm. This race is also open to all St. Francis Boys. 
Community Enrichment- no news 

 
 
CLOSING 

Next meeting – Wednesday, February 8th, Brickhouse Pizza 
Closing Prayer 
Adjourn Meeting 


